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April 24,2014

Carlos Sudrez-Balseiro, Acting Director

Graduate School of Information Sciences and Technologies
University of Puerto Rico

P.O. Box 21906

San Juan, Puerto Rico 00931-1906

Dear Dr. Suarez-Balseiro:

The Committee on Accreditation (COA) reviewed and accepted the annual
statistical data and biennial narrative report.

The schedule of next reporting is as follows:

Report Due date

Annual statistics for 2013-2014 December 1, 2014

Biennial narrative report addressing each Standard December 1, 2015

Please use the attached sheet to acknowledge receipt of this letter no later than two
weeks following the date of this letter.

The Committee on Accreditation appreciates this opportunity to remain apprised of
developments in your program and extends best wishes for the remainder of the
academic year.

Sincerely yours,
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Barbara B. Moran, Chair
ALA Committee on Accreditation
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ce! Beatriz Rivera, Dean of Academic Affairs, University of Puerto Rico
Karen O’Brien, Director, ALA Office for Accreditation




